
 

October 20, 2014 

 

Council President Brandau 
Fresno City Council  
2600 Fresno Street Room 2097 
Fresno, CA 93721 
 
RE: Fresno Building Healthy Communities General Plan Workshop  
 
On behalf of Fresno Building Healthy Communities (Fresno BHC), I regret that scheduling 
circumstances force us to cancel the Fresno BHC General Plan Workshop planned for 
October 22, 2014 during the Fresno City Council meeting. I am sure that you are aware 
of the difficulties we have faced in scheduling an appropriate time to conduct this 
workshop.  
 
We initially requested time during the August 21, 2014 Fresno City Council meeting, which 
was erroneously agendized as scheduled communications and inappropriately cut short 
by Council. We then submitted additional requests after being rescheduled a number of 
times (first on August 28, 2014 to October 9, 2014) until finally being allotted time on the 
October 22, 2014 agenda. 
 
We have been working to adjust our schedules and be as accommodating as possible 
with all of the unexpected changes. However, due to our partners’ commitments we 
regret that we will be unable to conduct the workshop as intended.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience that our canceling the workshop causes. Fresno 
BHC partners and community residents look forward to working with you on the General 
Plan and hope that we can engage in more robust discussions in the coming weeks.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Sandra Celedon-Castro 
Fresno BHC Hub Manager 
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